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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1364 would require the Council on Law Enforcement Education Training to provide 1 hour 

of education and training related to protecting the rights of residents of the state as enumerated in 

the Constitutions of the United States and the State of Oklahoma. CLEET estimates the yearly 

fiscal impact would be $20,778.17 due to the additional hours of work required of CLEET 

employees. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $13,852.11 

 

Full Year Impact: $20,778.17 
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